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February 1, 2016 
 
Hon. Kathleen Wynne, MPP 
Premier of Ontario 
Queen’s Park 
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1 
 
Hon. Steve Del  Duca, MPP 
Minister of Transportation 
3rd Floor, Ferguson Block 
77 Wellesley Street West 
Toronto, ON M7A 1Z8 
 
Hon. Brad Duguid, MPP 
Minister of Economic Development 
Employment and Infrastructure 
8th Floor, Hearst Block 
900 Bay Street 
Toronto, ON M7A 2E1 
 
Hon. Charles Sousa, MPP 
Minister of Finance 
7th Floor, Frost Building South 
7 Queen's Park Crescent 
Toronto, ON M7A 1Y7 
 
Dear Premier and Ministers: 
 
Re:  Funding of the Morriston Bypass Highway Infrastructure Project in 2016 

On behalf of all members of the Morriston Bypass business and economic development coalition, we 
want to thank you for the opportunity to meet several times with your government over the past two 
years to share information on the importance of proceeding with funding for the Morriston Bypass in 
the 2016 provincial budget. 

While the public safety and economic arguments in favour of the bypass have been shared with 
successive provincial governments, the opportunity to come together as a business group and provide 
solid, up-to-date evidence of the regional economic and trade benefits of this critical piece of highway 
infrastructure, has been gratifying.  From our first visit to Queen’s park in June 2014, to Minister Del 
Duca’s visit to Guelph/Morriston in July 2015, we have valued every encouraging conversation with 
elected officials, senior bureaucrats and staff. 
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As you now prepare the 2016 provincial budget, and in light of the strong commitment of the Trudeau 
government to help cost share such vital infrastructure projects, we trust we can count on a positive 
decision and the opportunity to express our public support for it.  We remain available for any questions 
you may have. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Rory McAlpine 
Senior VP, Government & Industry Relations 
Maple Leaf Foods 

 
Brian Wood 
Brian Wood 
President 
Con Cast Pipe Inc. 

 
 

 
 
 

Joe McCarney 
 
Joe McCarney 
Logistics Manager 
Sleeman Breweries Ltd. 

 
Kithio Mwanzia  
President & CEO 
Guelph Chamber of Commerce  

 
 

 

Teresa Schoonings 
Senior Director, Corporate Affairs 
Canada Bread Company, Limited 

 
 
Mike Millian 
President 
Private Motor Truck Council of Canada 

 

 

 

 
 
Catherine O’Brien 
Senior VP, Corporate Affairs 
Nestlé Canada Inc. 
 

 
 
Patrick McGrade 
Senior VP, Corporate Affairs 
Tim Hortons 
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Bob Ballantyne 
President 
Freight Management Association of Canada 

 
Ron Foxcroft 
Chairman & CEO 
Fluke Transportation Group 

 
 

 

 
 
 
Chantelle Donahue 
Vice President, Corporate Affairs 
Cargill Inc. 

 

 
 
Barry Senft 
CEO 
Grain Farmers of Ontario 

 
 

 
 

 
Bruce Wood 
President & CEO 
Hamilton Port Authority 

 
 
 
 
Councillor Judi Partridge 
Ward 15 Flamborough 
City of Hamilton 

 
  

 
 
Frank Scremin 
President & CEO 
John C. Munro Hamilton International Airport 

 
 
Keanin Loomis 
President & CEO 
Hamilton Chamber of Commerce 
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George Bridge  
Warden 
County of Wellington 

 

 
Stephen Laskowski 
Vice President 
Ontario Trucking Association 

 
 

 
 
John Best 
Executive Director 
Southern Ontario Gateway Council 

 
 
Dennis Lever 
Mayor 
Township of Puslinch 

 

 

 
 
Cam Guthrie 
Mayor 
City of Guelph 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


